
 

You are invited to a Memorial Service 

At 

The L&D Chapel 

On 

15th October 2019 

From18.30 to 19.00 

This service is to acknowledge the support 

you have given these special families. 

There will be readings, music and time for you to reflect.  The 30 

min service will end with everyone lighting a candle for the start of 

the wave of light. 

 

Please let Helen Braid – Bereavement Midwife know if you would like to attend, so we 

can ensure enough seats and candles for everyone. 

helen.braid@ldh.nhs.uk 


